
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

SARATOGA COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Saratoga County Water Authority (“SCWA”) will meet 

at Saratoga County Municipal Complex, Building 1, 40 McMaster Street, Ballston Spa, NY 

12020 (in the meeting room adjoining the Board of Supervisors meeting room) on December 

20, 2018 at 11:a.m. for the purpose of conducting a public hearing relating to the proposal to 

increase the applicable municipal water charge under the subject contract by 1.5% from 

$2.276 per 1,000 gallons to $2.310 per 1,000 gallons and to increase the 

industrial/commercial water charge under the subject contract by 3% from $3.188 per 1,000 

gallons to $3.283 per 1,000 gallons.  At that time and place said SCWA Board will hear all 

persons interested in the subject thereof concerning the same.  Any person may submit 

written views thereon in advance of said meeting in care of the SCWA at 260 Butler Road, 

Gansevoort, NY  12831, or may be heard in person at said meeting. 

       John E. Lawler, Chairman 
       Saratoga County Water Authority 

 

Dated:  November 28, 2018 
  Gansevoort, NY 


